MOVIE NIGHT

Traditionally Year 6 have run a series of fundraisers across three school terms in order to raise the
money needed to purchase a gift for the school prior to the students’ departure. As many of us
have commitments mid-week the group of parents who met to discuss our options thought we’d
try something different and run a one-off event. So, on Saturday 25 August the Year 6 parents are
hosting a movie night for St Finbar’s school children, in the Parish hall. The idea is to show 2
movies, provide games and craft as well as dinner and movie snacks.

There are many tasks, both in the lead up and on the day, that need to be completed. The more
people involved the easier this will be to pull off successfully. So please pop the date in your diary
and if you are able to offer assistance please fill out the form below. We think it would be fabulous
to have your Year 6 students accompany you as extra assistance. Year 6 helpers will not need to
pay the $20 participation fee, but rather a S5 fee to cover the cost of their meal and snacks. If your
child would like to help out, please also indicate this on the form.

FUN FOR KIDS & NIGHT OFF FOR PARENTS

StUdent’'s Name: e st
Parents Name:
Contact Phone NO.: et e
O My Year 6 student will join me to assist on the night.

| can assist by:

O Shopping on Friday (list provided)

0 Set up of the hall 3:00 - 5:00pm
0 Cooking BBQ dinner/ snack preparation 4:30-7:00pm
[0 Supervision 4:30-7:00pm
[0 Supervision 7:00—-9:30pm

0 Unable to attend, but am happy to help by contributing $20 (enclosed)



